GRIFFITH SAFETY BOARD

June 1, 2017
The Griffith Safety Board was called to order by Liz Goral at 7:00 p.m.

Those in Aftendance

Liz Goral Griffith Safety Board Member
Debbie Dilfon Griffith Safety Board Vice-Chairman
RoAnn Purgert Griffith Safety Board Secretary
Stan Dobosz Griffith Safety Board Member
- Shawn Graham —  Griffith Safety Board Member-

The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance. The following items were discussed:
Approval of May 4, 2016 minutes: Motion by Stan Dobosz

Seconded by Shawn Graham
Motion Carried 3-0

Reports:  Griffith Police Department

Commander Keith Martin read the monthly report for April,

Crime is down 27% for the month of Aprif and down 42% over the past 5 Aprils,
Commander Martin explained the duties of the LPR car upon question by the Safety Board.
Griffith Fire Department

Chief Schoon read the April monthly report.

VEST

Nothing

FOP Post 161

Nothing

New Business

A letter from Russell Pleasant of Ridge Auto Sales & Towing requesting consideration
from the Safety Board to be added to the towing rotation. There is not a need at this time.
A motion by RoAnn Purgert, seconded by Debbie Dillon, to address the requests for
added towing service on an annual basis. Motion carried 5-0.

Announcements

Mr. Dobosz announced that he will be participating in an Honor Flight on Tuesday and
Wednesday of next week, June 6 & 7"

No Questions/comments from the fioor.

Meeting closed at 7:25 p.m.
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